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 The County of El Dorado
Chief Administrative Office 

Procurement & Contracts Division 
  Phone (530)621-6438 

 
 
May 27, 2022 
 
To: All Respondents 
 
Re: Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #22-968-044 – As-Needed Tree and Brush 

Removal Services  
  
 
The following firms (in no particular order) have been selected to the Qualified List as the 
result of the subject Request for Qualifications (RFQ): 
 

Bay Area Tree Specialists 
Brightview Tree Care Services 
Highground Excavating & Tree Service, Inc. 
West Coast Arborists, Inc. 

 
The County makes no specific guarantee of a minimum or maximum amount of services which 
shall be requested of any firms named to this Qualified List. The County will assign work by 
soliciting informal proposals from one or more of the firms on the Qualified List for specific 
tasks, and will make awards based on the proposed cost, firm’s current workload, ability to 
provide services within the County’s timeline, or other relevant criteria. Agreements for 
services will be negotiated by the County of El Dorado Department of Transportation. 
 
Please contact Jon Manning at 530-621-5102 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your participation in this RFQ process. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michele Weimer 
Procurement & Contracts Manager/ 
Purchasing Agent 

Michele Weimer (May 27, 2022 09:23 PDT)
Michele Weimer
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